
NOTICE TO THE BAR 

CORRECTION TO 2022 OMNIBUS RULE AMENDMENT ORDER –  
NO AMENDMENT TO RULE 4:22-1 

 
 The 2022 Omnibus Rule Amendment Order issued on August 5, 2022 (to 

be effective September 1, 2022) erroneously included an amendment to Rule 

4:22-1 (“Request for Admission”).  The Supreme Court considered but did not 

adopt the Civil Practice Committee’s proposed amendment to that rule, but 

rather referred it back to the Committee (along with a number of other 

proposed amendments) for further review.   Thus, at this time no amendment  

is being made to Rule 4:22-1.   

 

       

___________________________ 
Glenn A. Grant 
Administrative Director of the Courts 

 

Date: August 26, 2022 

   


